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Very unfortunately, taking into account of new coronavirus infections (COVID-19), we 
have decided to cancel our 2020 IEICE General Conference (March 17-20) at 
Hiroshima University Higashi-Hiroshima Campus. All events accompanying the 
general conference will be canceled. Papers and fees will be handled as follows. 
 
・ Presentations and questions could not be given for the papers of this 
conference. However, since the proceedings (download version) containing the papers 
will be published on March 3rd and will be made publicly available, we will regard as 
the presentation at the conference has been completed. Therefore, as a result of the 
authors, the papers will be regarded as presented papers, and contained in the 
proceedings of 2020 general conference. 
 
・ Fees will not be refunded. Instead of it, we will approve completion of the 
presentation at the conference and distribute download rights of the presentation 
materials.  
 
We highly appreciate your continued understanding and cooperation. 
In addition, we will consider the online holding of some sessions, and will promptly 
inform you in case of holding. 


